
    
  

  

   

  

  

 

  
Dear lor 
 

Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email, which was received by the Greater London Authority on 7 
December 2015. 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
1. Does your organisation hire ICT Apprenticeships under the Gov. Apprenticeship 

Scheme? 
 
No. We hire Level 2/3 Business Administration apprentices and Level 4 Project 
Management apprentices, some of whom work within our IT function. We have in the 
past had one Level 2 ICT apprentice, but most of our roles are suited to Business 
admin/Project management qualifications.  

 
2. How many ICT Apprenticeships have you hired in the last financial year? 

 
None. We hired 19 Apprentices in total in 15/16 as described above.  
 

3. Which companies place the ICT apprenticeships into your company? 
 
N/A 
 

4. Are you looking to hire any ICT Apprenticeships and who would hire them? 
 
N/A 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
By email  
 

Department: Corporate 
Management Team 
Our ref: MGLA071215-0739 
 
Date: 29 December 2015 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Corporate Management Team 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
 

 

 




